
Amesbury High School All Sports Boosters 
Minutes of Meeting 

Mar 1, 2010 
 

Minutes Taken By:  Greg Schultz 
 
Attendance: Priscilla Terry, Nancy Beecy, Larry Lingley, Cathy Lingley, Bonnie Schultz, Greg 
Schultz, Leo Norton, Sam Wilmot, Joelyn Pray 
 
Secretary’s Report:  

 The Feb 1
st
  meeting notes were accepted and approved.   

 
Treasurer’s Report:  

 The Blankets were ordered. 

 The Treasurer’s report was accepted and approved.   
 
Athletic Director’s Report:  

 Spring Sports Meeting on March 9
th
.  We’ll get email addresses like last time. 

 Landry Stadium: Les Anderson came to the finance sub-committee last month and school 
will assume mowing for Landry Stadium.  There will be another meeting tomorrow.   

 Softball players- Kids are being asked to sign up for softball to get a sense of numbers to 
understand how many teams we can field and if a waiver is appropriate to allow 8

th
 

graders to play on the High School teams.  Very controversial discussion ensued. 

 There is a need for a new JV baseball coach.  
 
Correspondence/Comments: 

 Boosters are now on Facebook!  Link for the Boosters on the town website: 
http://www.amesburyma.gov/amesburypublic.cfm?subpage=208126&school=382  

 Fundraisers: McDonald’s on March 16
th
 from 5:00-8:00pm.  Note they want to change the 

terms on the gold card. Planning a Friendly’s fundraiser in May.   Could we get a sign for 
boosters (maybe at Funnybones in Salisbury).  Priscilla will look into this.  If its under 
~$75 then we should try to get this in time for next week’s Spring Sports meeting. 

 Corporate Sponsors- Leo going to Landry folks asking about sponsorship banner/maybe 
Gold, Silver, Bronze sponsors… 

 Hood Scholarship- Giving 18 $5000 scholarships in New England. 

https://www.hood.com/promo/goodsport0110/ 
 AMS letter- Letter will be sent to AMS incoming parents introducing them and inviting 

them to join the boosters club.  Will synchronize this letter with progress reports in early 
May. 

 
Old Business: 

 Fundraising @ Landry- situation is still unresolved and is creating extra tension with the 
Landry Committee.  

 2010 Officers: Treasurer still open, Interim treasurer Nancy Beecy willing to train 
someone to take over as soon as possible. 

 Scholarship Committee ($500 each)- Packets went home around Valentine’s Day. Our 
committee members will be: Larry, Sam, Leo, and Bonnie. 

 
New Business: 

 Would we like to generate a Boosters Brochure.  Greg will put something together for 
review. 

Next Meeting: April 5, 2010. 7:00PM at AHS Library. 

http://www.amesburyma.gov/amesburypublic.cfm?subpage=208126&school=382
https://www.hood.com/promo/goodsport0110/

